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End of Term 
It has been a very busy term at Rowantree with lots going on. It has also been a very difficult 
term due to the ongoing pandemic. Staffing has been a major issue, but we have tried to 
provide the best possible experience for our families. It has not always been easy and your 
support, patience and understanding never goes unnoticed and is fully appreciated. 
I want to thank you all for this support and I would also like to thank my entire staff who really 
have given everything this term and really deserve this break. Most importantly I want to thank 
our young people who have been amazing this entire term. They never fail to surprise me with 
their attitude and enthusiasm for school life. They are a constant source of inspiration for us all. 
I hope you all have a lovely Spring holiday and we all look forward to seeing you again at the 
start of our summer term on 18th April. 
 
Important Dates: 
Friday 1st April  - School finishes 3.15pm 
Monday 18th April - School restarts for Summer term 
Monday 2nd May - May day holiday school closed 
Thursday 5th May - INSET day school closed to pupils 
Thursday 2 June 2022 - Exceptional closure day 
Friday 3 June 2022 - Holiday (previously Victoria day ) school closed 
Thursday 30 June 2022 – School finishes 12 noon 
 
 
Final Term 
I understand many of the restrictions regarding Covid 19 are being lifted and there is some 
normality returning. We continue to monitor this and are taking a managed approach to this. 
Nothing much will change this term. However hopefully moving forward we can get things back 
to much the way they were pre- pandemic. I will keep you up to date with these as move 
through the final term of the school year. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mr Munro  
Head Teacher 
  
 


